
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Hartley, Amy <amy.hartley@santeecooper.com>

Date: 7/27/2015 11:12:47 AM
Subject: RE: RSVP - August 4, 2015

Amy,
Thank you for the response.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Hartley, Amy [mailto:amy.hartley@santeecooper.com]
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 11:08 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RSVP - August 4, 2015

On behalf of Lonnie N. Carter, thank you for the kind invitation to attend the Celebration of Darlington 
Raceway at the Governor's Mansion on August 4, 2015. Unfortunately Lonnie Carter will not be available to 
attend this event. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Amy L. Hartley
Executive Associate
Santee Cooper
One Riverwood Drive
Moncks Corner, SC 29461
(843) 761-7024 
amy.hartley@santeecooper.com

Confidentiality Notice:
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is 
proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, 
print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately 
either by phone or reply to this e-mail, and delete all copies of this message.
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